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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

Wilwood Announces Award Programs for 2017 North American F1000 Championship 
 
Camarillo, CA • March, 2017 
Wilwood Disc Brakes is excited to announce new racer reward programs for the 2017 North American Formula 1000 
Championship season.  
 
Eligible drivers have three chances to receive contingency. First, the Tough Brake Award will go to the fourth place 
finisher at each event. Second, those fourth place finishers could receive additional contingency – if they run eligible 
Wilwood products – through the Double Dip Program. Lastly, the Tenth Man Up Award will go to the driver that finishes 
10th overall in the championship standings.  
 
“Formula 1000 racing has been a great showcase for Wilwood competition disc brake components,” said Steve Cornelius, 
Director of Sales and Marketing at Wilwood Engineering. “This program is aligned with the philosophy of the series and 
we look forward to helping educate drivers on the best braking solutions for their race vehicles.” 
 
For more details on award distribution and eligibility requirements, visit www.wilwood.com/racing/contingency. To learn 
more about the North American Formula 1000 Championship visit naf1000.com. 
 
About Wilwood Engineering  
Founded by Bill Wood in 1977, Wilwood Engineering designs and manufactures high-performance disc brakes and 
components from their headquarters in Camarillo, California. Engineered and rigorously tested for any application, 
Wilwood celebrates 40 years of unsurpassed braking quality and performance with sleek, modern designs. From race 
cars to classic cars, Wilwood has the brakes to stop you. For more information, contact Wilwood Engineering at 
info@wilwood.com 
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